
 
 

 

The following message on behalf of the NFU: 

 

Complete the eBROK® course before May 1, 2019!  

In 2019, the provider of the eBROK® will change. The NFU has signed a contract with Elevate Health 

to improve the eBROK® and make it up-to-date. This has consequences for everyone that follows the 

eBROK® or is intending to do so.  

When is the closure of the current eBROK® environment?  

The current eBROK® environment closes by May 1 2019. One has to complete the eBROK®-course 

before May 1, 2019, including passing the exam.  

Until when can I purchase the current eBROK® course? 

 The current course can be purchased until November 1, 2018. Please note, one must pass the exam 

before May 1, 2019.  

When is the new eBROK® course available?  

The new eBROK® course is available from February 1, 2019.  

Questions? 

For questions you can contact the BROK coordinator of your UMC or the secretary of the national 

BROK committee via stukart@nfu.nl. 

 

 

 

http://www.nfu.nl/wetenschap/kwaliteitsborging/basiscursus/brok-coordinatoren
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